

Nordic Newsletter

September 2025

Dates to Remember:

-Sept. 1st- All CUCCC locations closed for Labor Day

-Sept. 17-18th- Pictures



CUCCC Staff Birthdays:

-Tessya P.—Sept. 21st

CUCCC Anniversaries:

- Ashlyn B.—Sept. 10th
- Courtnee P.—Sept 27th

Contact us by email

Kat—<u>nordpd@cuccc.org</u> Leah—nordapd@cuccc.org



Notes from the Office:

 Children's schedules are due Tuesday's by 10 am each week

When submitting schedules please list individual children with days and times clearly to avoid errors.

Reminder: please check your child's cubby for spare clothes, updated sizes as well as summer/fall appropriate attire.

Thank you to all of the families who have donated classroom items and office supplies, we appreciate all of your help and support!

